
Vermilion supports the Protection Civile as part of its Global Emergency Responder program . 

This global program, now in its fifth year, supports our HSE commitment by investing in emergency response 

organizations that serve the communities in which we work and live.  

Our partnership with the Protection Civile de Seine-et-Marne began in 2020 and was extended into 2021. 

Last year, for example, our grant enabled the purchase of 10 multi-parameter monitors to be installed in 

their response vehicles.  

The official handover of this equipment took place on Saturday, February 19, during the association's 50th 

anniversary ceremony. 

Vermilion is proud to support the Protection Civile and their mission to protect, to alert, and to help in 

Seine-et-Marne. 

 

Mr. Fabrice Martel, President of the Protection Civile 77, in the center, with the Prefect of Seine-et-Marne 

on his left 

 


